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Question 
1) Can you provide details of all Deputy Chief Executives employed by the SAS Board from 2019 to 

date?  

 

2) Can you provide the ratio of staff paid under £50,000 and over £50,000 from 2019 to date that have 

been employed by the SAS Board? 

  
Answer 
1) There has only been one appointment since 2019. Further details of Board Members and 

attendees can be found on our website Meet the Members 

 
2) Please see the table below detailing the rations of staff paid under and over £50,000 from 2019 to 

date. 

Financial Year % <£50k % >£50k 

2023/24 69% 31% 

2022/23 77% 23% 

2021/22 83% 17% 

2020/21 89% 11% 

2019/20 90% 10% 

Figures are based on Gross pay 

 

The Scottish Ambulance Service also publishes Higher Paid Employees Remuneration (staff paid 

over £70k) in our annual accounts Annual Report and Accounts.  

This report also details the total staff numbers and contains Fair Pay Disclosure which has the median 

pay figure for the service. 

 

https://www.scottishambulance.com/our-board/meet-the-members/
https://www.scottishambulance.com/publications/annual-report-and-accounts/

